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Roberta DiMezza

From: Michael Dorsey <enfield185@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, June 2, 2025 2:24 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: H-5436
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Flag Status: Completed

I beg you to reject this unconstitutional legislation. This a gross assault on the rights and liberties of law abiding citizens. 

Don’t think we are not aware that registration is the first step in confiscation. In 1935, amid violent 
political upheaval, the government required registration of all firearms. 
The invading nazis were very appreciative. I strongly believe the state 
police will fill the role of the nazis in the not so distant future. 

 
 

Michael Dorsey  

34 Guay St 

Pascoag, RI 02859 

401 413 0462  
 
Sent from my iPhone 


